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MEMORANDUM 

To:  House Committee on Transportation 

From:  Office of Revisor of Statutes 

Date:  February 14, 2023 

Subject: Bill Brief – HB 2360 

 

 HB 2360 eliminates the requirement to include a county designation on license plates. 

K.S.A. 8-147 requires a license plate to have a decal that provides the county designation of the 

county where the vehicle was registered. The bill would strike any reference in the motor vehicle 

registration law requiring the county designation to be included on a license plate and strike any 

related references. The bill provides other technical corrections to these statutes to conform to 

more modern drafting practices. 


